
 

  

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

The Town of Inuvik is requesting responses from interested parties 

for the following Request for Proposal: 

RFP 2023 - 001 – Town of Inuvik General Plan and Zoning By-

laws Review and Update 

 (Closes 3:00 P.M. April 30, 2023) 

RFP documents may be obtained by emailing: 

SAO@Inuvik.ca 

Sealed responses executed as per the RFP documents will be 

received by the Town of Inuvik at: 

TOWN OF INUVIK 

#2 Firth Street, PO Box 1160 

Inuvik, NT, X0E 0T0 

For further information, please contact: 
 
Grant Hood, Senior Administrative Officer 
Town of Inuvik 
P. O. Box 1160, 2 Firth Street 
Inuvik  NT   X0E 0T0 
Phone:  777.8600 
Fax:  777.8601 
Email: sao@inuvik.ca 
 

mailto:SAO@Inuvik.ca

